
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/14/2011 9:18:09 AM
To: 'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Letter to Bill Stock, PG&E

Thx

---- Original Message-----
From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Thursday, April 14,2011 09:17 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Stock, William; Homer, Trina 
Subject: RE: Letter to Bill Stock, PG&E

Talking with Bill right now.

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, April 14,2011 9:13 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle; Stock, William; Homer, Trina 
Subject: Re: Letter to Bill Stock, PG&E

Trina - can you call Michelle ?

---- Original Message-----
From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Thursday, April 14,2011 09:00 AM
To: Stock, William; Homer, Trina; Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE: Letter to Bill Stock, PG&E

Bill (or Trina, since I think Bill is away today)-1 have gotten 
feedback from our folks internally about the communications materials 
and have a couple of things on that (pretty minor) so you can get to 
print. I'm at my desk 415 703 2637.

---- Original Message-----
From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 5:53 PM
To: Halligan, Julie; Clanon, Paul; Clark, Richard W.; Stepanian, Raffy; 
Berdge, Patrick S.; Cooke, Michelle; Lindh, Frank; Homer, Trina; 
Cherry, Brian K; Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: RE: Letter to Bill Stock, PG&E

All:

Thank you for your focused and fast response to our letter regarding 
hydro testing. We will immediately begin preparing a response to the 
requests in your letter.

I understand that we will be receiving comments tomorrow from the Public 
Advisor and you on the draft communications materials we have prepared
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and that we will wait to incorporate those before we begin execution on 
our initial communications plan.

Bill Stock

---- Original Message-----
From: Ramos, Inna L. fmailto:inna.ramos@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 5:35 PM 
To: Stock, William
Cc: Halligan, Julie; Clanon, Paul; Clark, Richard W.; Stepanian, Raffy; 
Berdge, Patrick S.; Cooke, Michelle; Lindh, Frank 
Subject: FW: Letter to Bill Stock, PG&E

Irma L. Ramos 
Executive Secretary 

CPSD, Administrative Unit 
California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-1736
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